
  
 

Midnight Squares  

Membership Meeting Minutes  

July 11, 2010 

 

Ed called the meeting to order at 2:29 and an attendance sheet was circulated 

 

Minutes: 

 

Minutes from the May 9, 2010 were distributed.  There were three minor grammatical corrections.  

 

Treasurers Report: 

 

Sam distributed the treasurer’s report.  There has been some actively, but we continue to have a healthy 

balance.  It is not club policy to include the Treasurers report in the minutes.  Members are provided 

copies of the Treasurer’s Report from the club leadership by request. 

 

Membership:    
 

A few more membership renewals have come in.   Ken has updated the roster data. 

 

Badges/Tees:   
 

No new news. People can order midnight wear via the website.    

 

Dances: 

 

The John Marshall dance went well.  Thank you to John Kenny for coordinating this. 

 

Ross Howell in October 2, 2010 (PACE weekend), we are challenged in finding a hall. Harvey Milk 

seems to be the only option but we will keep checking for other places. 

 

Possible 2011 Dances: Trying to have 4 dances over the year on PACE weekends. Possibly Vic Ceder in 

March. Other possibilities will be investigated and scheduled. Members should send Ed or Allan any 

suggestions. 

 

Calendar: 

 

On the website and up to date. 

  

 

 



Communication: 

 

The Soicalizer site has been troublesome.  Ken is working on how to make it work better.    

 

Bay Area Clubs: 

 

 Foggy City Dancers:   Currently not dancing.    

 Western Star Dancers:  Moving to Thursday nights at Harvey Milk    

Diablo Dancers:   Weekly dancing plus and advanced on Tuesday nights in Martinez  

Oaktown:    Dancing Wednesdays 

Interlocked:     C1 class will be finishing in a few weeks 

El Camino:  Summer dance schedule on Wednesday nights—see their website 

for details 

   

New Business: 

             

A resolution was presented by Ken Sale that stated “Because Midnight Squares is dependent on 

volunteers to keep it operating, it is the club policy that volunteers will be permitted to execute the 

tasks they have taken on as they see fit, except in the case of real misfeasance or nonfeasance.” 

 

Ken presented it as a motion, seconded by Michael Levy. The resolution was passed unanimously. 

 

 

Fall Classes:  We will do our usual survey.  Ed will ask Allan to do this.  The survey will cover the 

three areas of classes, workshops and club dancing. 

 

Ed presented a summary of the IAGSDC delegates meeting. 

 

Convention: The committee is finishing up lining up callers.  There will be an Eagle Beer Bust on 

Labor Day weekend.  The committee is looking at having a fund raising dance in the east bay in 

October.  

  

 

Next Club Meeting:  

 

August 29, 2010 2:30-3:30 

 

Adjournment:    
 

The meeting was adjourned at PM 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Harlan Kerr, Secretary 

 

Members in attendance: 

 

Ed Zeigler      

Howard Nickel   

Michael Levy 

Sam Kohler 

George Naylor             Michael Golden 



Harlan Kerr 


